CONSULATE GENERAL OF THE REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES
CHICAGO

PUBLIC ADVISORY NO. __ 41~ 201¢

PREPARATIONS FOR TYPHOON OMPONG
(INTERNATIONAL NAME: MANGKHUT)

The Philippine Consulate General in Chicago informs the Filipino
communities in the U.S. Midwest, especially those with relatives in the areas
expected to be affected by Typhoon Ompong, that the Consulate General
stands ready to assist them, including facilitating communications between
them and their relatives.

Inquiries and requests for assistance may be coursed through the
Consulate General's email address chicagopcg@att.net and, during the
weekend, the duty officer's phone (312) 800-3106.

Comprehensive reports on Typhoon Ompong may be found in the
website of the National Disaster Risk Reduction and Management Council:
hitps://www.ndrrmc.gov.ph. END
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